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From: ABDERAHMANE BENGUENAB <abderahmane.benguenab@univ-usto.dz>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 10:54 AM 
Subject: Re: Retraction request 
 

 
Message from the Original Data Owner: 
Dear Abderrahmane Benguenab., 
After discovering your dishonest use of my 2014 scientific publication, your acknowledgment of this unethical 
behavior, and your apology, I want to clarify that I do not wish to harm your academic career, which is still in its 
early stages. To avoid escalating the situation, I strongly request the following from you: 

1. Write an official letter of apology, including the names of those who participated with you and your own 
name, on your university's and research laboratory's official letterhead, and send it to me by email as an 
attached document. 

2. Write to the journal where your article was published in 2024—listing your co-authors and yourself—
and request the withdrawal of the article, explaining the reasons for the retraction. 

 
 

From: ABDERAHMANE BENGUENAB <abderahmane.benguenab@univ-usto.dz>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 10:34 AM 
Subject: Re: Retraction request 
 
Subject: Request for Article Removal from the Platform 
 
Dear sir , 
 
I kindly request the removal of my article from the platform for the following reasons: 
 
The use of data that had previously been published. 
 
I have received a formal request from the original data owner demanding the immediate withdrawal of the article. 
 
My article bears a strong resemblance to the published one. 
 
The individual who assisted in drafting my article is no longer traceable or available. 
 
 
The data owner has granted me a short deadline until July 15 to withdraw the article. 
 
I sincerely ask for your understanding of my situation, and I hereby commit to never repeating such mistakes in the 
future. 
 
Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 
 
Best regards, 
[Abderahmane BENGUENAB] 
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